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PRICE ADJUSTMENT NOTIFICATION 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. At Wienerberger, we deeply value your partnership and remain committed 
to providing you with high-quality products, reliable service, and continued innovation. 
 
As part of our commitment, and to ensure we remain at the forefront, we have been investing heavily in capacity, 
R&D and ESG programs across our operations. These initiatives not only will help meet the increasing demand 
for our products, but also contribute to a more sustainable future - a shared priority for us all. 
 
Despite these substantial investments, we have managed to maintain our prices without increases for the past 
two years. However, due to rising costs across our supply chain, we now find it necessary to adjust our prices. 
 
Wienerberger is therefore giving notice of a price increase effective 1st January 2025 as per the below summary 
by material group: 
 

• UK produced Bricks, an average of 7.0%. 

• UK brick slips and specials, an average of 7.0%. 

• All Clay Pavers, an average of 2.5%. 
 
This price increase will apply to all the above detailed product groups purchased under agreements linked to the 
Wienerberger trade price list and specific term deals linked to individual customers and products. These deals 
will be individually confirmed before the end of the year in line with the required notice period. 
 
This price increase will apply to all new orders received on or after 1st January 2025, and it will also apply to all 
orders and quotations held on our system awaiting dispatch at that point. It is restricted to the above detailed 
products only, with separate arrangements in place for other Wienerberger products where relevant.  
 
You will receive our updated price list in full, including details of actual increases on each of your outstanding 
orders by the end of November 2024. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and continued parternship with us. We are confident that these changes will 
ultimately benefit both of our businesses as we strive for a more sustainable and efficient future together.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

       
Gonzalo Bunse    
Director of Sales and Customer Experience 

September 26, 2024 
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